Weldon T. Burton CPA

2 South 56th Place, Suite 201-E • Ridgefield, WA. 98642 360-896-7470 or 360-727-3643 • Fax: 360-727-7637 • Email wtbpdx@gmail.com

April 24, 2012

Filed thru Commission's Electronic Filing Web Page and US Mail

David Danner, Executive Secretary Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission PO Box 47250 Olympia, WA 98504-7250

RE: Peninsula Sanitation Service, Inc.

G-011

Docket TG-120283

Dear Mr. Danner,

The above named Company is docketed on April 26, 2012 open meeting at item B.1. with a proposed general rate increase to be effective May 1, 2012.

Commission Staff and Company Representatives have not mutually agreed upon the final revenue requirement for this filing. Jointly we would request a thirty day extension of the effective date to June 1, 2012 rather than having the case suspended which would be potentially very expensive for both parties.

I believe and hope the parties can come to resolution on this matter the first part of May and present it for the Commissioner's consideration and action no later than the Open Meeting on May 31, 2012.

If there are any questions please contact me.

WeldaTBU

Yours truly,

Weldon T. Burton CPA

cc: Jay Alexander Diane Carter